FNA
moving
offices

Fairbanks Native Asso-
ciation, Inc. will be moving
the Johnson O’Malley
Youth Education Program,
Social  Services, Family
Focus and Administrative
offices to 310% First Ave-
nue in Fairbanks on Friday,
Spetember 26. FNA will
reopen for business on
Monday, September 29.

The FNA Youth Center
and Outpatient/Aftercare
Services will remain in the
Arctic Bowl Building.




